PUBLIC HEARING

James Westenskow has filed an application with the Brantley County Board of Commissioners for a Special Exception of Parcel number B043 012.  Located on Johns Way, Nahunta, GA 31553. The proposed use of the property is to be considered for a Special Exception for a Bed & Breakfast. The Brantley County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on July 1, 2025; 5:40 P.M. at the Commission Office, 33 Allen Road, Nahunta, GA 31553.



